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Activity Overview

Date Group Activity Time

16-06 Fathers Day

19-06 Coffee morning 8.30-9.30 -

IB-building

26-06 A - 8 Final Party IPC

26-06 A - D, only group 2, 4 School garden

parents come see

26-06 8 Anglia party

03-07 A - D (only group 2),

4

First harvest school

garden

05-07 8 Farewell evening

08-07 8 Reserve farewell

evening

08-07 8 Activity

09-07 3 - 8 2nd school report

11-07 Newsletter 14

12-07 A - 8 Half day, students

free

School closed,

Daycare open

15-07 until 23-08 A - 8 Summer holiday School closed,

Daycare open
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Have you found us on Instagram

(ikc.de.eglantier.delft)?

Or are you friends with us on Facebook (IKC De

Eglantier Voorhof)?

We post weekly about school, special events and fun facts.

Notifications

Daycare

BSO

The bso is busy finalising the summer holiday programme.

The parents will receive this shortly. The theme we can

already share with you is ‘Talent in the Tent’.

Evacuation drill nursery and toddlers

Last Thursday we had an evacuation drill

for the KDV and PSZ. The exercise went

well and we received compliments for this.

During the evacuation exercise, we looked

at how evacuation took place, the fire

extinguishers were checked and the first

aid kit was checked.

Father's Day

The children of the KDV and PSZ have been busy crafting

for their dads to give them a nice Father's Day present. The

results are impressive and the children were very

enthusiastic while making them!



Baby News

Our colleague Carmen has big news. She is expecting her

second child in November. It will be a girl. Congratulations

dear Miss Carmen!

Farewell Lenny

Monday 24 June is Lenny's last day at childcare. We wish

Lenny every success at her new workplace within another

organisation. Thank you for your commitment and good luck in

the future!

Education

Formation

We are busy with the formation for the coming school year. We had hoped to

inform you about this already in this newsletter. Unfortunately, this is not yet

possible. We hope to inform you soon about the formation for the new school

year.

W4Kangaroo competition

Recently, the annual W4Kangaroo competition took place.

A number of pupils from the Eglantier also participated.

The W4Kangoeroe maths competition aims to let you experience that maths can

be great fun and challenging, for everyone at their own level. It’s great to get

your brain working! The tests were very tough, but also a lot of fun.

Beforehand, all children from groups 3 to 8 took a practice test. The 2 or 3 best

children from the class then entered the competition.

After several weeks of waiting for the results, all participants received a

certificate, a game and an extra prize for the highest score per class.



Super, well done again all!

Congratulations to all.

Cleaning toys for kindergarten

We play with our toys throughout the year. At the end

of the year, it is time for the big clean. On Friday 28

June, all kindergarteners will receive a bag with toys to

take home. The idea is to clean them. You can do this

together with your child, but some things can easily be

put in the washing machine (clothes from the doll

corner) or in the dishwasher (e.g. the crockery from the

doll corner). Other things can be easily cleaned while

bathing, etc. Please ensure that the toys are also thoroughly dry again before

returning them to the bag. On Monday 1 July, we would like to have the toys

back. Would you please give your child a (shopping) bag with their name to school

on Friday 28 June so that we can put the toys in it.

Shoeboxes wanted

The kindergarten groups are looking for shoeboxes. Do

you have any empty boxes? If so, please give them to your

child to bring to school. We can also make good use of

other small boxes, toilet rolls and kitchen rolls.

End of year party

This is a reminder for our

June 26th party! Quite a

few registrations have

already been received. But

to make it a real party, we

are still looking for

enthusiastic parents who

want to contribute to the party. The following information is a repeat of the

previous message:

On Wednesday, June 26, we will have a party after school!

The purpose behind this is to conclude our IPC theme Holiday with the entire

school.

The proceeds are for the werkweek of groups 7 and 8.

During this party, various activities will be organized that you can enjoy and

participate in. The market takes place on the schoolyard on Ina

Boudier-Bakkerstraat.



Lottery

The students from groups 7 and 8 sell raffle tickets in the weeks before the

party. These cost €1 each. On the 26th there will be two rounds in which you

have a chance to win a nice prize. Even if you cannot be present, you have a

chance to win a prize. Your prize can then be collected later.

Restaurant

There will be a restaurant in the aula that will be full of delicious snacks made

by the students from groups 7 and 8. Be sure to come in for a bite to eat or a

drink! In the restaurant you can pay by debit card via a QR code or in cash.

Flea market

Like last year, we are organizing a flea market in

the parking lot. For €5 you can reserve a place to

sell your stuff.

International market

An International market will be organized on the

schoolyard. Here you can reserve a table for free.

You can display everything on the table to share

your culture with the rest of the school. You are

completely free to decorate the table according to

your own ideas.

Acts

Between all the partying, we also made time for international acts. We are

thinking of dance, music, theater or something else where you want to share

your culture with the school on stage.

As you can see, it promises to be a vibrant afternoon. If you would like to

register for one or more of the above activities (the flea market, the

international market or an act), please inform Miss Anne in a message before

Wednesday, June 19. Unfortunately, registrations received after this date

cannot be honored.

Viewing afternoon school garden

The children of groups 2 and 4 have

enthusiastically worked in our school garden in

recent weeks. They were helped by the children

from the upper school classes.

We were also affected by the many snails, so

some of the things the children planted have

unfortunately already been eaten. Fortunately not

everything, so we will still be able to harvest soon.

Before then, the children would like to show you

their garden. You can come and take a look on Wednesday 26 June at noon.


